To The Secretary,

University Grants Commission(UGC)
Bahadur Zafar Marg,

New Delhi-110002

Respected Sir,

Sub: Undertaking regarding compliance of UGC Regulation & Guidelines - Reg.-

With reference to your letter dated 10-03-2025, we hereby provide this undertaking
to the University Grants Commission (UOC) in compliance with the regulations set forth by
the commission regarding establishment of ICC, student Grievance Redressal Cell, public
self-Disclosure ( Website) and UGC Refund policy we submit this undertaking in good faith
and with the intent of upholding the quality and integrity of higher education in India.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely,

> §.R.Complex
Vizianagaram-535002
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